
 VILLAGE OF 

MILLERSBURG         
6 North Washington Street 
 Millersburg, Ohio 44654 
FAX (330) 674-9044 
www.millersburgohio.com 
  
Matthew A. Shaner, Police Chief  Police Department (330) 674-5931 
 
 
 

Week Ending 04-02-23 

INCIDENTS: 

03-27-23 
 
At 0726hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0448 for a report of a disturbance 
at a residence on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1200hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0449 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1230hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0450 for a report of theft from a 
resident on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1500hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0451 for an animal problem at a 
residence on S. Clay St. 
 
At 1751hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0452 to check the welfare of a 
resident on Cr 58. 
 
At 1914hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0453 to check the welfare of a 
citizen on E. Jackson St. 
 
03-28-23 
 
At 0608hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0454 for an accident no report on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1052hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0455 to check the welfare of a 
resident on S. Washington St. 
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At 1547hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0456 for a parking problem at a 
business on S. Clay St. 
 
At 2305hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0457 for a report of lost property at 
a business on Walk up St. 
 
03-29-23 
 
At 1057hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0458 for a juvenile problem at a 
business on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1127hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0459 for a report of an intoxicated 
person on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1139hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0460 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on SR 39. 
 
At 1704hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0461 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1956hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0462 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2007hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0463 to check the welfare of a 
resident on E. Jackson St. 
 
 
03-30-23 
 
At 1151hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0464 for a report of theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1231hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0465 for a report of a parking 
problem at a business on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1258hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0466 for a report of theft at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1322hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0467 for a report of recovering 
stolen property at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1423hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0468 for a report of telephone 
harassment at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2305hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0469 for a citizen assist on North 
Grant St. 



 
03-31-23 
 
At 0749hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0470 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at business S. Washington St. 
 
At 1230hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0471 for a parking problem on N. 
Monroe St. 
 
At 1506hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0472 for a 911 hang up call on E. 
Jackson St. 
 
04-01-23 
 
At 0036hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0473 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 0706hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0474 for an alarm at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1144hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0475 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1245hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0476 for a disturbance at a 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1258hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0477 for theft of service at a 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1459hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0478 for an alarm at a business on 
Glen Drive. 
 
At 1811hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0479 to check the welfare of a 
resident on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2225hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0480 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2356hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0481 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
04-02-23 
 
At 0059hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0482 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 



At 0437hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0483 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0833hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0484 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1965hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0485 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a residence on Taylor Ally. 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
No Accidents this week 


